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19/12/2019  08:30:172019/5858/P OBJ Tom Muirhead I strongly object to this change of use.  There are already far too many nail bars in the immediate area. 

Another nail bar will detract from the character of this street. Morever I suggest there is a licensing issue with 

nail bars, and a possible issue with people trafficking.
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